
Attention Patients: 

Dr. Carter will retire from active medical practice beginning Dec 30, 2018.  Here is a special message from Dr. 

Carter to his patients: 

After practicing Ear, Nose, and Throat medicine and surgery here in Greenwood and the surrounding area for 

over 40 years, I have decided to retire from active medical staff beginning December 30, 2018.  It has been a 

privilege to help address your health needs in this medical area, and I thank you for being my patient.  I will 

miss my patients, office staff, and colleagues at Greenwood Leflore Hospital.  Your ENT records will remain 

with our Greenwood ENT and Allergy office.  With your written authorization, your records can be transferred 

to your primary provider or another ENT physician of your choice. 

I wish you good health in the months and years ahead. 

Yours truly, 

Michael H. Carter, M.D. 

A new ENT physician and nurse practitioner with ENT Consultants of North Mississippi will be working in Dr. 

Carter’s current office providing ENT services beginning January 2019. If you would like to continue your care 

with them, they can be reached at 662-234-1337. 

 

 

  


